MOSQUITO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NOTICE OF VACANCY

FOUR (4) VACANCIES EXIST ON THE MOSQUITO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD OF
DIRECTORS.

Currently there are four (4) vacancies on the Mosquito Fire Protection District Board of
Directors (MFPD). Pursuant to Government Code § 1780 et. seq, because the MFPD
does not have a quorum necessary to fill any of the vacancies, the remaining MFPD
member, Theresa Stuart, has asked the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors to fill two
of the vacancies so that the MFPD Board has a quorum to undertake business.

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 9:00 A.M., the Board of
Supervisors will be appointing two (2) members to the MFPD Board. The remaining two
members will be filled at a future date by the MFPD Board by appointment or election.

PLEASE SUBMIT AN APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE CLERK OF THE BOARD OF
SUPERVISORS’ OFFICE, AT 330 FAIR LANE, PLACERVILLE, CALIFORNIA, 95667. AN
APPLICATION IS REQUIRED. APPLICATIONS MAY BE OBTAINED BY VIA THE COUNTY
WEBSITE AT http://www.edcgov.us/BOS/Forms.aspx.

APPLICATIONS MAY BE EMAILED TO: edc.cob@edcgov.us. A signed original is preferred,
however not required.

YOU MAY ALSO CALL (530) 621-5390 OR VISIT THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OFFICE FOR
AN APPLICATION.
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